
“The people of NSW deserve and demand that not only their politicians, but also their government 

refer the matter to ICAC for further investigation,” Mr Thorn said.

“There is a fine line between protecting your own commercial interests and corporate bullying, and 

ly crossed that line,” Mr Thorn said

“We have long argued that placing overall responsibility for liquor regulation in the hands of

and reverse OLGR’s 
unacceptable risk of encouraging the misuse or abuse of alcohol,” Mr Thorn said.



“The NSW Government must ban alcohol promotion shopper dockets immediately, and, as a matter 

with industry’s innovative efforts to circumvent the rules, and strong enough 
community from the reckless promotions of big retailers,” Mr Thorn said.
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